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FORTHCOMING EVENTS

Saturday, 9" December — Parish Christmas Party from 3 p.m. till 5.30
p.m. in the Village Hall.

Everyone welcome 0 - 100 year olds. Kilninver Primary School will be
there to entertain you and Father Christmas has promised to fit us into his
busy schedule.

Baking donations would be much appreciated (please contact: G Dalton
Tel: 01866 844212 or Dorothy Carmichael Tel: 01852 200374).

Parents bringing children should name their presents for Santa’s sack
(maximum value £2). |

For further information, and anyone needing transport, please contact:-
Mike Erskine (Tel: 01852 200373)

Saturday, 16" December — St Trinians Reunion Dance in the Village
Hall from 9 p.m. to 1 a.m. |

St Trinians School for Boys and Girls is happy to invite all present pupils,
old boys, old girls, and past and present members of staff to a grand school
reunion.

School rules will be relaxed for the night. Pupils may partake of alcoholic
refreshments from the licensed bar, in moderation of course, and decorous
dancing will be allowed to the music of Gallus Ramaigh, a group of old
boys who have played at less salubrious dances in the Hall on previous
occasions.

Tickets for this unique event are £5 each, available at the shop. Funds
raised will go to Kilninver Primary School.

For further information, please contact:- Helen Thompson (Tel: 01852
200384) or Jill Erskine (Tel: 01852 200373).

Friday, 22" December - Carol Singing meeting at Melfort Club at 6.30
p.m.

Friday, 12" January, 2001 - Coffee Morning from 10.30 a.m. till noon in
the Village Hall inaid of parish funds and the Village Hall.

Organisers are Melissa Oatts (Tel: 01852 200314) and Mike Erskine (Tel:
01852 200373).



Friday, 26" January, 2001 - Traditional Burns’ Night Supper at 7.30
p.m. in the Village Hall. Supper will be served at 8 p.m. B'Y O B. Tickets
are £10 each and include supper and a dram, speakers and local artistes
followed by dancing to the music of Winnie Campbell and John Allan
McLean. Proceeds to the Village Hall funds.

Tickets are available from the shop and from Cath Manchester at Melfort
Club (Tel: 01852 200257) or at home (Tel: 01852 200272)

Anyone willing to sing, recite, make music or help in any way please
contact:- Bruce Howard (Tel: 01852 200395) or Cath Manchester.

Early February (date to be announced) - Car Boot Sale in the Village
Hall in aid of Barnardo’s Trek Peru.
Contact: Janet Thom (Tel: 01852 200381)

Friday, 23" February, 2001 - Coffee Morning from 10.30 a.m. till noon
in the Village Hall in aid of parish funds and the Village Hall.

Organisers are Melissa Oatts (Tel: 01852 200314) and Mike Erskine (Tel:
01852 200373).

Wednesday, 28th March, 2001 - Coffee morning from 10.30 a.m. till
noon in the Village Hall run by and for the Mothers’ and Toddlers’ Group.
Contact:- Melissa Oatts (Tel: 01852 200314)

March or April (date to be announced) - Dinner and Jazz in aid of the
Anthony Nolan Bone Marrow Trust. Look out for posters.
Contact: Jane Rentoul (Tel: 01852 200288)

REGULAR EVENTS IN THE VILLAGE HALL AND LOCALLY

Mothers and Toddlers (0 - 5 year olds) meet every Wednesday from 10.30
a.m. till 12.30. £1 per child per session.

Stops: 20" December

Starts again: 10™ January, 2001

Co-ordinator - Melissa Oatts (Tel: 01852 200314)




Country Dancing - takes place three out of four Thursdays each month
from 8 p.m. till 10 p.m.

All welcome, beginners and experts alike. £2.50 per person per session.
Thursday, 20" December - party and final session this year.

Starts again: Thursday, 11" January, 2001 when further dates will be
notified.

Art Classes — classes are held weekly on Thursdays from 2 - 4.30 p.m. in
the small hall.

All welcome - beginners and more experienced alike. £5 per person per
session.

Stops: Thursday, 21% December

Starts again: Thursday, 11" January, 2001

Teacher - Fiona Blakey (Tel: 01852 300579)

Embroidery Workshops - every Wednesday from 10 a.m. till 12 noon.
All welcome. No previous experience necessary.

Starts again: Wednesday, 10" January, 2001.

Contact: Elizabeth Asbury (Tel: 01852 200377)





























































